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Regarding the conditional use permits for SERB Lutak.

The Planning Commission did their job.
The CUPs do not meet the eight criteria laid out in code.

Residents of the Haines Borough prefer the sounds of a whale breathing to the sounds of a rock crusher. 

Whale images Lutak north of the dock 4-20-24: by myself (the humpback) and by Gary Jacobson (the orcas)..
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Hooligan are sensitive fish and sea lions are significant sea mammals.

There are values we have not put a price tag on but remain values nonetheless.

Bicyclists from town to Chilkoot Lake prefer a quiet, safe corridor for their travels.

Subsistence fishermen for salmon, halibut, shrimp, and crab prefer a quiet environment for their activities.

Please support our duly-elected Planning Commission and uphold their decision to deny these CUPs.

27 acres open for resource extraction at this site poses multitude safety risks and is incompatible with character of this precious Lutak/Chilkoot corridor and waterfront neighborhood.



SERB has, in their own words," multiple resource extraction sites throughout Alaska". They don’t need this one. 

Thank you,
Kathleen Menke


